## KINGSTON STATE SCHOOL



Dear parents and carers,

You are receiving this email because your child was scheduled to sit NAPLAN this week. Tropical Cyclone Alfred has had an impact on these preparations.

## NAPLAN will be rescheduled at this school.

Your child's class will now sit the writing test on the morning of Monday 17 March 2025. The remaining tests (*Reading, Conventions of language* and *Numeracy*, in that order) will take place over the days that follow.

## Your child's welfare is the most important thing.

You and your child have experienced the stress and difficulty of preparing for and responding to a natural disaster. As things return to normal, your child may feel more nervous than usual about NAPLAN testing following quickly behind.

We are doing everything we can to reassure students that NAPLAN is a normal part of school, and that participating and just trying their best are the most important things.

We appreciate your help in reinforcing these messages at home. We hope this will reduce the nerves your child might be feeling.

## Please reach out to us.

If you have any questions about NAPLAN or the new test schedule, please contact Mrs Tabitha Jos on 3827 6222.

We hope that your child will take part confidently and show us all what they've learnt.

RMannay

Mrs Robyn Marshall

Principal

Kingston State School